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Tues 24th March 

6-5P Parent 
Meetings 

 
 

Wed 25th March 
6-5H Parent 

Meetings 
- 

Illustrator 
 Dub Leffler 

 Visits 
 
 

Thurs 26th March 
6-5F Parent 

Meetings 
 
 

Tues 31st March 
4-3S Parent 

Meetings 
 
 

Wed 1st April 
4-3W Parent 

Meetings 
 
 

Thurs 2nd April 
4-3L Parent 
Meetings 

 
 

Tues 7th April 
Easter Hat Parade 

 
 

 
 

Diary 
 

Welcome to Week 8 of Term 1. 

There is lots of media coverage on the Coronavirus at the moment so it is vitally im-

portant that our community is fully informed on the decisions that will most affect 

them. 

Our school will remain operational unless we are directed to close. When this happens 

we will be sure to give you as much notice as possible. 

Students and staff who have flu like symptoms or appear unwell are asked to remain at 

home. 

We will change a few of our daily routines that involve all of the school coming together 

and make sure that hand washing and special awareness are a real focus over the next 

few weeks. Excursions and trips away have been cancelled for Term 1. 

We will keep you posted through Facebook and our website. 

If you have ANY questions, big or small, then please do not hesitate to ring. Keeping our 

kids safe has always been a priority and the next few weeks will be no different. Our 

wider school community has an incredible ability to work closely together and this will 

be so important over the coming weeks. 

All 3 of our netball teams were undefeated during the Netball Schools Cup Gala Day on 

Thursday. This is an incredible achievement, especially considering the netball experi-

ence of the teams we beat. Congratulations to all of the kids involved and well done to 

Mrs Bekis and Cass on their coaching efforts. Our 2 older teams will be playing at Port 

Macquarie early next term. 

Our Pets program was supported on Friday through a visit from Karen Austin from the 

Responsible Pet Owner Program. Karen worked through some ideas with Kindergarten 

and Stage 1 and introduced them to Thunder the Therapy Dog. By all accounts the after-

noon was lots of fun and our kids learnt a lot about the responsibilities that come with 

pet ownership. 

All extracurricular activities this week have been cancelled. We will let you know of any 

changes as soon as we can. 

Have a great week and please be sure to ring or pop in if you have any concerns. 

 

Todd. 

 

 



4-3W 

Remi 

Darius 

4-3S 

Jasealah 

Ruby 

6-5P 

Jayda 

Cameron 

6-5F 

Hayley 

Earl 

Class Merit Awards  

Assembly Lead by Cameron & Bella 

Welcome of Country by Makayla & Jayda  

6-5B 

Harloe 

Hunter 

Jordan 

4-3L 

Sam 

Michael 

Aunty Nerida’s Deadly Award 

Makayla & Monique 

Responsible Pet Ownership 

Respect other dogs and ask the owner if you can 

pat it.  

Georgia 2-1L 

 

If you walk up to a dog that is angry, you have to 

stay still like a mouse and look down at your 

shoes.  

Lerian 2-1L 

 

Just put your finger under a dog’s nose so he can 

smell it. 

Taylan 6-2G 

WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY MONDAY 

 

 

 

Hot Dog 

$3 

 

Add Cheese 

Bacon 

Onion 

50c Each 

 

 

 

Butter Chicken  

w/ Rice 

$5 Small 

$6 Large 

 

OR 

 

Baked Bean Toastie 

$3 

 

 

 

Baked Spud 

Choose Your Fillings 

Bacon 

Onion 

Pineapple 

Coleslaw 

Tabouli 

 

$5 

All served with Sour 

Cream & Cheese 

 

 

Ham & Salad  

Wrap 

$4 

 

 

OR 

 

 

Chicken & Salad 

Wrap 

$4 

 


